
October 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Roy L. Schaeffer 

1136 Wilmington Ave., #1 

Dayton, OH 45420 

 

Dear Mr. Schaeffer: 

 

Thank you for your letter of October 14, 1996.  Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of FBI 

document number 124-10144-10086, dated December 1, 1966.  We do not have the arrest records of 

Donnell Whitter and Lawrence Miller.  

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


